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I am writing today to express how deeply opposed I am on HB 4079. A sales tax is 

the wrong answer unless our state was willing to ride our state income tax. People 

are struggling now more than ever, and to add any further taxes on the backs of 

Oregonians will cause more devastation. Raising taxes can not always be the go to 

for answers. So please, Listen to your constituents and do not pursue this avenue. 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Sandra Kottre 


